September 09, 2019

Kincardine Cruise Night Committee 1475 Concession 5 RR# 5 Kincardine, ON N2Z 2X6

Attention: Robert Cottrill, Chair

Dear Robert,

On behalf of the Council and Staff of the Municipality of Kincardine, I would like to congratulate the Kincardine Cruise Night Committee on celebrating and hosting 20 years of outstanding events.

After receiving word of the record-breaking summer experienced for the Cruise Night events, I am certain that this 20th year will be fondly remembered by the many that had the pleasure of attending, whether as a participant or spectator.

Through your legion of volunteers, active sponsors, Committee members logging tireless hours planning and organizing Cruise Nights, and partnerships with groups such as the Kincardine Hospital Foundation, you are all to be commended on your superb efforts.

To see one of our local events experience such growth as Cruise Night has over the years, I am once again reminded as to how lucky we all are to be a part of such an amazing community, and look forward to enjoying these evenings for years to come.

Once again, Council thanks the Committee and wishes you continued success.

Yours truly.

Anne Eadie

Mayor